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Dear Friends and Supporters,  

 

Thank you for all you do for Angi and I, for the work at the mission board, and 

for our missionaries. We continue on our journey running the race set before us 

preaching the gospel to those in darkness that God might grant unto them repen-

tance unto salvation. I have greatly enjoyed the churches that have asked me to 

come and preach on missions and I continue to pray that our Lord Jesus Christ will bless and multiply their 

congregations for His honor and glory. 

 

We continue to take and send bibles to some of the darkest regions of the earth and many are coming to 

Christ. 

 

On July 29th, I will be flying to Ghana W. Africa with Bro. Keith Phelps and there I will get to preach and 

see the works that we have had a part in establishing. While we are there, we will be with Bro. Emmanuel 

Amayaw. From Ghana, we will then travel across the border to Togo, W. Africa where we will meet up with 

Bro. Mawuli Togbi-Wonyo. During our time in Togo, we will visit some of the churches that have recently 

been built  and preach (thank you to those who made the construction possible). 

 

There are two areas in great need of water, the first one is in the village of Dedeke (Bro. Mawuli has distrib-

uted Christmas bags there and the chief and 34 children were saved). The water situation is dire in that area. 

 

Another area is a short distance from Dedeke in the village of Kolo where they have no water. We are pray-

ing and asking the Lord to send in the money to dig the well, it will be of great benefit to the people and 

would open a door of opportunity to preach the gospel and start a church there. 

 

We remain focused on the task ahead and with purpose of heart continue forward following the Lord wher-

ever He leads! Pray for us! 

Needs: 
 $6000.00 to dig the well (to date, $3750.00 has been raised) the balance needed is $2250.00. 
 $2900.00 for my trip to Africa ( $1800.00 for the ticket, approximately $800.00 for expenses, 

approximately $300.00 for the necessary vaccines to travel to Africa. $300.00 has been raised 
so far) the balance needed is $2600.00 

                                                     

                                                         In Christ! 

 

 

Chip Stowe, President and Director FBHM 

He that goeth forth and weepeth, bearing precious seed, shall doubtless come again with rejoicing, bringing his sheaves with him. Psalm 126:6 


